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            STUDENT OF THE WEEK  

                      Maylee 

                 CONGRATULATIONS Maylee! 

Welcome Breakfast 

The school will host a welcome breakfast for all staff, students, parents, 

caregivers and community members in the undercover area on Tuesday 5 

March from 8:15am until 9:00am. Everyone is welcome to join us! 

Swimming Carnival 

The 2019 Meckering—Tammin Swimming Carnival will be held in Cunderdin 
on Friday 8 March.  
We are looking for volunteers on the day: 

3 x lane judges 

3 x timekeepers 

Please contact the school if you are able to assist. 

Lawn 

Our lawn area is undergoing some rehabilitation at the moment. We have roped off some 

areas of concern and can see new growth and  improvement already!  We hope to have the 

whole area back in use for term 2.  

Grounds Committee 

We are looking for a community member to be a part of our grounds committee. 

Meetings will take place during school hours as needed. Possibly once or twice a 

term. If you would like to volunteer, please let us know via the office.  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 



Voluntary Contributions 

Voluntary contributions can now be paid. Please find a copy of the               

contributions and charges below. The school bank details if you prefer to use 

EFT are BSB 086732 AC 508369140 Tammin Primary School.  

 

 
Coming up… 

 Thursday 21 February - Breakfast Club 

 Monday 25 February - PP-2 On-Entry testing all week 

 Wednesday 27 February - Constable Care K-4 

 Tuesday 5 March - 2019 Welcome Breakfast  

 Friday 8 March - Tammin-Meckering Swimming Carnival in 
Cunderdin  

 Thursday 14 March - Tennis Team compete in Northam 

 Friday 15 March - Interschool Swimming Carnival 

 


